
 
 

ARCHITECTS AND QUANTITY SURVEYORS REGISTRATION BOARD 
(Under Act No.4 of 2010) 

 
 

NOTICE TO PRACTISING FIRMS 

REQUEST FOR PLACEMENT OF TRAINING FOR GRADUATES UNDER ENHANCED 

ARTICLED PUPILAGE PROGRAMME (EAPP) OF THE BOARD FOR YEAR 2025 

 

The Board appreciates your tireless effort of training graduates in Architecture, Interior design, 

Landscape Architecture, Technology in Architecture, Quantity Surveying, Building Survey and 

Construction Management through professional practical training. 

 

The Board is aware that you are doing consultancy/construction for various construction projects 

in the Country. Thus; we request you to provide training placements to graduates in your field who 

are expecting to start their training in January 2025.  

 

Please contact us by indicating the number of graduates you would wish to be placed at your firm/ 

Organization/ Company. 

 

Should you require more clarification on the matter please contact the Registrar or our training 

liaison person  Arch.Flavian Rugaimukamu  through mobile number +255754542414. 

  
 We will be pleased to receive your response by 15th December, 2024.  

 
 
 

Issued on 15th August 2024 by: 

 
Registrar, 
Architects and Quantity Surveyors Registration Board,  
9 AQRB Street , P.O. Box 2377, Tambukareli-Dodoma  
TEL: +255262160370/1  
E-mail: info@aqrb.go.tz;  
Website: www.aqrb.go.tz  

   

The advertisement is also available on the Board’s website: www.aqrb.go.tz 
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